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31 May 2022

Brian Warburton
Via email: fyi-request-19285-1c6a029f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian

Official information request for drawings and engineering assessments for the Wi Neera to
Onepoto shared pathway

| refer to your official information request dated 8 May 2022.
The question you specified has been included in bold below, with our response following.

1. Please send drawings and engineering assessment for the Wi Neera to Onepoto shared
pathway

We have decided to grant your request. However, we will release the information following a Council
workshop on 14 July 2022 once elected members have been briefed. This decision has been made
under section 7(2)(f) of LGOIMA to maintain the effective conduct of public affairs.

In order to provide you with further context in terms of the information you have requested, please note
that resource consent including all technical reports and the consent application will be lodged on 28 July
when all the information will be publicly available.

Please also note that under section 17(d) of LGOIMA information can be withheld if it will soon be made
publicly available.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Moana Wyatt at
official.information@poriruacity.govt.nz.
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Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua

Porirua City Council 042375089 po riru acC | ty

PO Box 50218 enquiries@poriruacity.govt.nz
Porirua 5240 poriruacity.govt.nz



